
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
March 5, 2020 
 
 
After lengthy consideration and with mixed feelings, I have made a decision to step down as Chair of 
the Community & Primary Health Care – Lanark, Leeds & Grenville (CPHC) Board of Directors in 
order to focus more on my role as Mayor of Front of Yonge Township as well as other commitments 
I have.   
 
As such, the CPHC Board of Directors appointed Kevin Spencer as Interim Chair, until he can be duly 
elected at the Annual General Meeting.  The Board will proceed to fill Kevin’s role as Vice-Chair of 
the Board and I will remain on the SSS-Board, at this time, as a Director.   
 
I have enjoyed my time as Chair of the Board for the past two (2) years and am confident that Kevin 
will continue to lead the organization forward in the positive direction we are moving.    
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
Roger Haley, 
SSS-CPHC Board Director 

 

 


